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Shelburne Legion news

	With the holiday season approaching fast and people busy shopping, there's no place like the Legion to take a break.

Come in on Friday December 18th for the Christmas Meat Spin, try out your luck and win a Turkey or a Ham. Don't forget to wear

your ugliest Christmas sweater, there will be 1st and 2nd place prizes. Micah will be serving his famous ribs as well on the 18th.

Monday December 21st there will be a $1,500 Christmas Jackpot at Bingo. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. come early and get your seats.

There is no General Meeting this month.

December 24th is Christmas Eve with our Snack Pot Luck, bring your friends and show them how much fun we have at Branch 220.

We will be running on holiday hours on December 24th, 26th, 31st and January 1st. The hours of operation will be 2?6 p.m.

President's Levee is on January 1st, come join Lesa Peat and take a tour of the branch. Light snacks will be served.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from all of us at Branch 220 to you and your families.

Big shout out to Comrade Reid Robinson and his family, we hope you have a great holiday in the south (P.S. ? thanks for the great

weather here).

By Lesa Peat
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